
 
 

 
 
 

 
           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 21, 2017 
 
 
Striking Committee  
Committee Room 4, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2 
 
 
Re: ST13.2 Appointment to Fill a Vacancy on the Budget Committee 
 
Dear Chair Denzil Minnan-Wong and members, 
 
Unfortunately, I missed the deadline to state my intention to be considered for an appointment to fill 
the vacancy on the Budget Committee. 
 
Please take this letter as a statement of my intention to be considered for the appointment to fill the 
vacancy on the Budget Committee for the remainder of the Council term. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul's West 
 
 


